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Inspiring Teacher - Inspiring Student Leader 

A Cerritos parent recently gave a shout out to Mrs. Jang (2nd grade teacher) for inspiring her daughter, 

Riley, to create a book club for a small group of her friends. Distance learning has given this mom a 

chance to hear just how wonderful the teachers at Cerritos are. She said Mrs. Jang will often have 

great conversations with her students during breaks and lunch and it was during one of these times that 

Riley was inspired to form a book club to make reading more fun! Riley spent a part of her weekend 

writing handwritten invitations and assembling book marks to deliver to each friend. The first book 

club meeting was yesterday after school on Zoom. What a great example of student leadership and a 

passionate and inspiring teacher! 

  

Today is great day to fill someone's bucket!  Do you have an inspiring story of a Cerritos staff 

member doing something wonderful to inspire your child? Please send an email to 

jharris@kyrene.org with your story. 
 

  

mailto:jharris@kyrene.org


  

  

 

 

  

Upcoming Events  

Feb 1-14: Kids Heart Challenge & Virtual Book Fair  

Feb 8:  PTO Zoom Meeting at 3 p.m. 

Feb 9:  Take our Tuesday at Crumbl Cookies 

Feb 12:  Early Release day at 12:30 p.m. 

Feb 15:  No School - President's Day 

Feb 23: Take out Tuesday at Panda Express 

Feb 24-26: Parent Teacher Conferences 

Feb 26: Early Release Day at 12:30 p.m. 

 

 

  

View Full Calendar  

https://www.kyrene.org/Page/26#calendar15/20200423/month
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/26#calendar15/20200423/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Mx9WKP9enxjTsPWAd3WaOw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzI2I2NhbGVuZGFyMTUvMjAyMDA0MjMvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmAaBcIdYMhk4-tSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


Important Messages!  

• PE Equipment:  Students will need a jump rope for PE next week. 

• Are you getting our text messages?  If you would like to opt in to receive text messages from 

Cerritos please text "Y" or "Yes" to 67587. 

• Distance Learning:  Per the email sent out from Kyrene on February 4, All Kyrene students 

will remain in online learning at this time. Onsite services will continue as scheduled. 

Kyrene schools are prepared to make a rapid transition to in-person learning once the 

community health metrics show that it is safe to do so. As a reminder, the Governing Board 

will hold a study session next Tuesday, February 9, at 6:00 p.m. with the intent to review 

plans and identify a date for a safe return to school, for families choosing in-person learning. 

• Early Release Days: Kyrene School District will be reintroducing early release dates into the 

calendar for the remainder of the 2020-21 school year. Students are encouraged to use early 

release dates for independent study, homework catch up, social-emotional activities and self-

reflection. Our next Early Release Day is Friday, February 12.  Students will be dismissed at 

12:30 p.m. including students in the On-Site Supervision program.  

 

  

 

 

  

   

QUICKLINKS 

- School Website 

- Facebook  

- Cerritos Brag Page 

- Breakfast/Lunch Menu  

- Calendar of Events 

- ParentVUE/StudentVUE 

- PTO Information 
 

  

 

 

  

Kids Heart Challenge 
 

  

Kyrene de los Cerritos Kids Heart Challenge UPDATE! 60 students have joined our school’s team 

already. Find our school and sign up at http://www2.heart.org/goto/cerritos! Top Classrooms in each 

grade will unlock a fun obstacle course – let’s make our goal of $20,000!!!  Thank you for supporting 

your child during this service project. 

  

When Cerritos hits $10,000 Mrs. Martin will take pie to the face!  LET"S GO CERRITOS! 

  
 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ABUK7GAoIOJKvBqlt-voXA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0S3aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9nUlVXb2tIR2lIYmh1MkdZNVluZi1Rfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFaYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1cmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbkwyTmxjbGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUVZQ1hxdGU3UTBzY2xJU1NraGhjbkpwYzBCcmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BdBE7-Rf9CZQRfOOXZCP3g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0TPaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9oNHViOGh2VG5FZXBPOEwzeFdlYTBRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFyYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1bVlXTmxZbTl2YXk1amIyMHZhM2x5Wlc1bFpHVnNiM05qWlhKeWFYUnZjMWNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLQUVZQ1hxdGU3UTBzY2xJU1NraGhjbkpwYzBCcmVYSmxibVV1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ybxVNH0qqUDsXR_yUbO2-w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9oWEZrTHNMNm1tRmpSNUpMT1hHb21Rfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFoYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpVeU16RXhWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BUmdKZXExN3REU3h5VWhKS1NHRnljbWx6UUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FUZ1TRWwCG65TySocWe7Aw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzEzNjlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmAaBcIdYMhk4-tSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/E7nqjGTlOvf-Bb_jwNo30g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP4THAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvLVQ4OUZDcVdma0tTQXVGMEdBRW8wQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF--VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3g2HcFqi8zboT9UVYVastw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luLmFzcHhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmAaBcIdYMhk4-tSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9DDy-B3ASN8NUOiKeqNkew~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0S7aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9zajRSbGUtRmhQdVdMTGZxSnNYT3BBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ2pKR0NQMFFhYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1alpYSnlhWFJ2YzNCMGJ5NXZjbWRYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ2dCR0FsNnJYdTBOTEhKU0VrcElZWEp5YVhOQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYBoFwh1gyGTj61ISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/l-SoArtxSoeJJ2G_uLUN5w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0RoaHR0cDovL3d3dzIuaGVhcnQub3JnL2dvdG8vY2Vycml0b3M_ZmJjbGlkPUl3QVIyaWdtVlBMOFBaU1JrckdvOWwycmRiSXpCZnRQQnBzNTBCLTFsTEhJMHpPMHBfWmdYbXlLWHh1RG9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmAaBcIdYMhk4-tSEkpIYXJyaXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


  

 

  

  

  

  

 

Cerritos Virtual Book Fair & SPIRIT WEEK! 



Classes visited our Virtual Book Fair this week and our students are excited about reading! Refresh your 

home library while supporting our school.  All orders ship directly to your home and earn 25% in 

rewards on purchases made during our Fair. Plus, free shipping on book-only orders $25 or more!  Click 

here to visit the Cerritos Online Book Fair! 

  

Book Fair Spirit Week Monday, 2/8- Friday 2/12 

Enjoy a book fair activity each day and keep the excitement of reading going!  Play the “Guess How 

Many” game on the PTO’s Facebook page or website on Wednesday for a chance to win a sweet treat! 

Good luck! 

• Monday – Mark your Monday! Download a print-at home bookmark 

• Tuesday –  Tell-a-Friend Tuesday!  Share the Cerritos book fair link with friends and family 

• Wednesday –  What's your guess Wednesday? Visit PTO Facebook page or www.cerritospto.org 

to play "guess how many".  Post your guess on the PTO FB page or email to 

president@cerritospto.org. Guesses are due on Sunday 2/14.  Winner will be announced on 

Monday, 2/15. 

• Thursday –  Thoughtful Thursday!  Post a pic of your favorite book 

• Friday – Family Fun Reading Night 

 

  

  

 

  

  

Take Out Tuesday at Crumbl Cookies- February 8  

Next Takeout Tuesday is on February 8, 2021, 10:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m. at Crumbl Cookies, 4910 E. Ray 

Rd.  IN STORE purchases only. Please mention Cerritos or click here to show event flyer to earn 

fundraising credit. Cerritos will benefit from 20% of our sales! 

 

 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gYm2AjzxxRv8C2nFt1-SWA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP4SnAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2Evdlo4Mjl6anhkS0p0STJVV1pFb3lqUX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmhfWkhYUDBUTGFIUjBjRG92TDNSeVlXTnJMbk53WlM1elkyaHZiMnh0WlhOelpXNW5aWEl1WTI5dEwyWXZZUzk0TlVsMk5tZGlTekYxTFhkaFRXSktWa0ZNUVZwbmZuNHZRVUZCUVVGUlFYNHZVbWRTYUY5Wk5HMVFNRkZ0WVVoU01HTklUVFpNZVRrelpETmpkV015VG05aU1uaG9Zek5TY0ZsNU5XcGlNakIyV1cxWmRsa3lWbmxqYld3d1lqTk9XRUl6VG1waFJ6bDJZa2N4UTBOdFFXRndiRzlqV1U5bFZrSjFVbE5GYTNCSldWaEtlV0ZZVGtGaE0yeDVXbGMxYkV4dE9YbGFNV2RGUVVGQlFVRlJmbjVYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ21BYVYxNGNZT2VWSGt0U0VrcElZWEp5YVhOQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYBoFwh1gyGTj61ISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://www.cerritospto.org/
mailto:president@cerritospto.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-s0U0e3RrJR3asbRMvd5lg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9jZXJyaXRvc3B0by5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzLzIwMjEvMDEvQ3J1bWJsQ2Vycml0b3NQVE9mdW5kcmFpc2VyLnBuZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYBoFwh1gyGTj61ISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


PTO Meeting & Nominations 

It's Time to Get on Board!  PTO is now accepting nominations for leadership roles for the 2021-2022 

PTO Executive Board. Get involved in making Cerritos the best school it can be!  Click here to learn 

more about Board positions or to nominate yourself or another parent at Cerritos. 

Next PTO Meeting is Monday, February 8, 2021 at 3:00 p.m.  PTO Needs You!  Board member 

nominations and planning for next school year is underway.  Log-on to learn the many ways you can 

contribute to the success of our school! Join Zoom Meeting: https://zoom.us/j/2666062320    

Meeting ID: 266 606 232 

 

 

This is fabulous!  Kyrene has expanded FREE curbside food service!  Starting Monday, February 8, 

Kyrene is providing a snack and dinner in addition to breakfast and lunch for EVERY child 18 and under 

and is FREE through June 30. Holiday and Spring Break schedules are available at the District Office.  

All food is pre-packaged and ready for quick pickup! Additionally, hours of service pickup have 

expanded: 

• Monday, 9:00am-12:00pm and 3:00pm-6:00pm--FREE breakfast, lunch, snack and dinner for 

EVERY child for Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday! 

• Thursday, 9:00am-12:00pm and 3:00pm-6:00pm--FREE breakfast, lunch, snack and dinner for 

EVERY child for Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday! 

 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/7tADTcHuv6g4HDfXowIwzA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP4T3AWh0dHBzOi8vbC5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vbC5waHA_~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/q-hdy2VXI3P_m9a2BDR9NA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9XSG4tV1VVZjRaaFV2a1MtVFVvU2FRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSaGZjbHBQMFFlYUhSMGNITTZMeTk2YjI5dExuVnpMMm92TWpZMk5qQTJNak15TU1LZ1Z3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFnb0FTT21WbkZfRUdpYTdVaFZ5YVhwaGJHVnVaVE15TjBCNVlXaHZieTVqYjIxWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


  

  

 

 

  

 

Yearbook - Important Deadlines 
 

  

• 2020-2021 Cerritos Yearbook Online Orders Are Now Open. This school year is a unique 

educational experience for all, and our yearbook will be a uniquely different book of memories 

than we have ever had before.  Be sure to order your book of Cerritos Strong memories! 

Yearbook order deadline is May 21, 2021.   

• Attention 5th Grade Parents. 5th Grade Love Notes are available to purchase during the 

yearbook ordering process.  5th grade parents can buy this as an additional option for 

$8.  While ordering online, in addition to purchasing a yearbook, please click on “recognition 

ad” to purchase your “love note.” The deadline for 5th grade love notes is March 12, 2021, 

therefore 5th Grade Parents who wish to buy a “love note” will need to complete your online 

yearbook order by March 12, 2021.   

• Photos Wanted! The Yearbook Committee needs photos of your student’s school experience. 

Great photos to send in would be students dressed up for Spirit Days, enjoying Takeout 

Tuesdays, students learning at home (please do not include computer screen), at home learning 

areas, Get Fit with Speedy, Turkey Trot, reading at home, or any learning-based activities. 

Please email to:  historian@cerritospto.org  
 

  

 

 

  

Donate Now!  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pN5ExCPUZf_IxsSwW5zT1A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly9jZXJyaXRvc3B0by5vcmcvY2Vycml0b3MtMjAyMC0yMDIxLW9ubGluZS1vcmRlcnMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgGgXCHWDIZOPrUhJKSGFycmlzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:historian@cerritospto.org
https://az-kyrene.intouchreceipting.com/
https://az-kyrene.intouchreceipting.com/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-P1RtQyDa62oaiNCP4gGGg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh_vWFP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1reXJlbmUuaW50b3VjaHJlY2VpcHRpbmcuY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYBoFwh1gyGTj61ISSkhhcnJpc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


Contact Us 
 

  

Kyrene de los Cerritos 
14620 S. Desert Foothills Pkwy. 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 

 

Phone: 480-541-2200 
Fax: 480-541-2210 
Attendance: 480-541-2201 

 

 

School Hours: 7:30 am – 1:45 pm 

Office Hours: 7:10 am – 3:10 pm  

  
 

 

 

A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
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